# Cherry Class Newsletter



## Autumn Term



#### Welcome!

I hope that you all had a fun Summer and managed to also get some rest ready for the busy but exciting year ahead. I am so excited for this coming year as a class of Year 2s and Year 3s. You have all grown up so much and I can't wait to continue to see you all flourish!

We are really lucky to have lots of people that help us in Cherry Class.

Here are our key adults:

- Mrs Crook Class Teacher
- Miss McGreal Teaching Assistant
- Mrs Jones- Teaching Assistant
  - Mrs Powell PPA Teacher

#### What we are learning

#### **English**

We will be enjoying two texts this half term as part of our 'Pathways' lessons.

'Seal Surfer' by Michael Foreman and 'The Sea Book' by Charlotte Milner.

The children will be working on improving their writing styles and build up to writing their own letter. There will also be a focus on understanding how the use of the language, structure and presentation have contributed to the text.

#### Maths

We will follow 'Maths No Problem' and continue to become super mathematicians, with a focus on number, addition/subtraction and multiplication/division.

#### Important reminders

We have brand new planners for this year. Inside you will find so much useful information. Please sign these each night once you have read with an adult. We have also included your log on details to access Spelling Shed, Oxford Owl, TT Rockstars and Numbots too.

We will have PE on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Make sur that you come into school wearing full PE kit.

## Cherry Class Newsletter



### Autumn Term



Ask your child about our new behaviour system in school!





#### Trips

We will be continuing with our trips to Runcorn Fire Station to take part in their community garden project.

We will have weekly workshops with staff from Chester Zoo this half term and then we will go for a whole school visit in the final week. How exciting!



#### Exciting News!

We will be taking part in recorder lessons very Friday afternoon!